
From: HP, Gov <HP@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/27/2014 3:14:01 PM
Subject: FW: S308

What's the status of this?

From: Robley T Moore [mailto:longgun1951@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2014 2:02 PM
To: ChipCampsen@scsenate.gov; CraigGagnon@schouse.gov; HP, Gov; katrinashealy@scsenate.gov;
KevinBryant@scsenate.gov; LarryMartin@scsenate.gov; mwgambrell; Haley, Nikki
Subject: S308

Does anyone know when the Gov is going to sign S308? I would 
appreciate it if anyone would contact me and let me know the 
latest. I surely hope she is not waiting for SLED to give their
approval like Gov Beasley did. that was quite sad and did not make 
any friends but after 3 days he relented and signed the bill for 
CWP. Please urge the Gov to not wait too long.
Robley T Moore, NRA Benefactor member, Ceritified NRA
Instructor, Life GOSC member, NSSF, SC Arms Collectors
Association, and a confirmed Southern Libertarian, Gun rights
activist, Member of Belton Gun Club
"What's right isn't always popular, and what's popular isn't
always right".
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